
 

 

 

 

 

  

Diemen, March 2022 

 

 

REACH STATEMENT 

 

Mimaki Europe hereby confirms, to continuously improve the health and environmental 

performance of their products. We comply with the restriction of SVHC (substances of very 

high concern) in EC 1907/2006 (REACH-Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and 

Restriction of Chemicals) regulated by the European Union.  

Mimaki prefers inks without substances of very high concern and is continuously evaluating 

based on the supplier information, for all our products which may contain the SVHC 

substances (Date of publication: January 2022), REACH Annex XIV (authorisation list: 

review September 2021) and REACH Annex XVII (Restricted Substance list: review 

September 2021). 

We declare SB410 and SB411 INK-series does not contain any SVHC and are in 

compliance with REACH Annex XIV and Reach Annex XVII.  

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Takahiro Hiraki  
Managing Director  

Mimaki Europe B.V.  

 

 

 


